
                                                                 9 November, 2014 

Mr. Lian-Sheng Ma                              

President and Company Editor-In-Chief 

BPG CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS 

Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 

Flat C, 23/F., Lucky Plaza,  

315-321 Lockhart Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong, China  

                                                            

 Re:  No. 13374 

Name of journal: World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy 

 
    Intragastric surgery using laparoscopy and oral endoscopy for gastric submucosal 
tumors 
Dear Mr. Ma :  

 

The reviewer’s comments have been helpful in allowing us to revise our manuscript. We have 

attempted to address the questions raised by the reviewer as follows:  

 

Reviewer:  

1. Our manuscript was checked by the native speaker for grammatical points. 

2. We changed the Abstract in length.  

3. We checked the reference numbers in square brackets through the manuscript.  

4. We checked PubMed citation numbers and DOI citation to the reference list.  

5. We added the Figure legend in Figure 1, 2 and 3. 

6. We made the Table 1 and 2 in Excel and added the reference number in Table.  

 

The detailed review of this manuscript is appreciated and we have attempted to answer each of the 

questions raised.  

Thank you for your consideration of the revised version. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nobumi Tagaya, MD., PhD 
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